
 

Clery Crime Alert – Burglary 

On June 4, 2024, at around 9:20 PM, Columbia University’s Department of Public Safety received a report of a 
Burglary that occurred on June 4, 2024, at 4:10 PM at 540 West 112 Street at the Morningside Campus.  
 
A Columbia University student reported their package was missing from the lobby of the building. The suspect is a 
light-complexioned male wearing a red t-shirt, tan pants and white sneakers. The suspect rang the building’s 
intercom to gain entry and was buzzed in. Once inside he removed the package. The same subject is seen on CCTV 
entering 530 West 112 Street and tearing open a package. The subject was last seen walking westbound on West 
112 Street, toward Broadway.  
 
If you have any additional information about this incident, please contact the Department of Public Safety at 212- 
854-5555. 
 

 
Safety Tips 

- Do not allow others to “piggyback” behind you into a secure location. 
- Do not buzz people into a building unless you are expecting them.  
 

DISCLAIMER: Clery Crime Alerts (Timely Warning Notifications) are distributed pursuant to the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus 
Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act. Columbia University is required to alert the campus community when certain crimes 
occur in our Clery Act defined campuses that represent a serious or continuous threat to the community. 

To see this and other Clery Crime Alerts please visit our Public Safety website. For more information about Columbia University’s 
Clery Act compliance efforts, please contact the Department’s Clery Act Compliance Director, Roberto A. Pineda Sanchez at 
rp3240@columbia.edu. 
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